

ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

## UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460



OFFICE OF AIR AND RADIATION

June 9, 2022

Dear ENERGY STAR® Products Partner Meeting Stakeholder,

Due to unexpected budget cuts, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will not be hosting an in-person event this fall for the 2022 ENERGY STAR Products Partner Meeting. The ENERGY STAR team sincerely appreciates your understanding and support, and we look forward to gathering again for this important meeting in 2023. In lieu of an event this year, ENERGY STAR will be hosting webinars for selected topics during the fall, and welcomes you to contact us about priority interactions with us or other partners that you would like to see facilitated.

As EPA employees return to the office, it will also be possible to hold meetings at EPA facilities should your organization wish to engage with us in person. For the most up to date information regarding EPA's plans for connecting this fall, please visit the <a href="ENERGY STAR Partner Meetings">ENERGY STAR Partner Meetings</a> page.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program.

Ann Bailey

Chief, ENERGY STAR Product Labeling Branch Climate Protection Partnerships Division

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. To manage the types of emails you receive from ENERGY STAR, visit the subscription center.